
Youth Group Meeting
Each Saturday we have a youth group meeting with all of the teenagers from Iglesia
Bautista Esperanza. This month we were able to host the youth group in our home
before their winter break. We had a great time playing games, eating pizza, and
hearing from God’s Word. Their break from school is now over, and we will resume
having our regular youth group meetings at the church. Please pray that the Lord
will continue to use this time to grow these teenagers spiritually. Many of them
are not saved, but do have an interest in learning and hearing from the Bible.
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August 2024 Prayer Letter
Prayer Requests:

Robbie & Lauren Prater 
C h u r c h  P l a n t i n g  I n  P a r a g u a y

Language school 
Spiritual growth of
teenagers in the
church 
Kid’s Day on August
17th

Advancing In The Language
We have now been in language school for just over two months! We have learned so
much already. In total, there are five books that we will go through with our
teachers in our classes. I just completed the first book and started the second this
week. Lauren will be finishing the second book and beginning the third this month.
We enjoy the daily opportunities we have in life and ministry to practice the
language. Thank you for praying for us as we continue to progress in learning
Spanish.

Upcoming Kid’s Day
Over the past several weeks we have been working together with our language
school teachers to plan an event for Kid’s Day at the church. On August 17th we will
host this event to prayerfully reach children and their families with the gospel.
Would you please commit to praying for this event over the next few weeks?
Pray that we would be able to see more families come to know Christ as their
personal Savior through this event.


